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Finance Committee Report
January 30, 2017
The Finance Committee met on Tuesday, December 20, 2016 at 2 pm.  Members of the committee consist of Mr. Joe Cummings, Ms. Lisa Fishman (Director of Operations), and Dr. Kathy Granger (Committee Chair), all of whom were present at this meeting.  Mr. J.J. Lewis, President & CEO, serves as an ex-officio member and Mr. Miguel Aguilar, Executive Assistant to the CEO, serves as secretary, both of whom were also present at this meeting.
Mr. Lewis provided highlights from the Staff Report (the entire Staff Report can be found online, in our November Finance Committee Meeting Packet):

California Education Technology K-12 Voucher Program

The California Education Technology K-12 Voucher Program is the result of the settlement of a class-action lawsuit brought by California consumers and businesses concerning certain Microsoft software. 

Mr. Lewis and Mr. Scott Warner, School Business Manager from CSMC, walked the committee through the first interim reports.  It was shared that local revenue increased for AAS Del Mar, AAS LA and AAS Thousand Oaks & Simi Valley as a result of moving the ending fund balances from closed schools which were authorized by the same authorizer.  The first interims also show new revenue ($75,000 each) due to receipt of the College Readiness Block Grant.

Mr. Lewis and Mr. Warner walked the committee through the Balance Sheet and Year to Date Actual to Budget Detail from November.
The meeting adjourned at 2:28 pm.  The next Finance Committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 21st starting at 2 pm (the January meeting was cancelled).

Respectfully Submitted,

Dr. Kathy Granger

Board Treasurer & 

Finance Committee Chair
